
Minutes - March 2, 1999

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. in Rathbone Hall 274 by President John Blessing, NØYRL.

The minutes from the previous meeting were not read.

UNFINISHED BUSINESS

Norm Dillman, NØJCC reported that he has a 486 computer lined up for the station, for such purposes as logging, Internet access and Super Morse. One detail that needs attention is that the
computer lacks a hard drive.

NEW BUSINESS

A motion was made to allocate $30 for a WinAPRS (?) license. Motion passed.

The Ararat hamfest is on March 13 in K. C.

There was discussion on acquiring the Kenwood VC-H1 SSTV gadget for which funds were previously allocated. Norm Dillman wants to look into getting a loan of a 9600 baud handheld from
Kenwood.

Tony Sharp, NØJWP is organizing our Open House activities. We need to have two tables and six chairs, plus two outlets.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:29 P.M.

David Yoder, KAØJPM
secretary-treasurer
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